
From: Burston, Brian (Senator) <Senator.Burston@aph.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 19 November 2018 8:54 PM 
To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 
Subject: Thank you for your email. 

  

  

Senator Brian Burston 

Senator for New South Wales 

  

 

  

  

Thank you for taking the time to contact me. 

  

I am sure you will appreciate that, given the overwhelmingly large volumes of emails I receive daily, I 
cannot reply immediately nor can I reply to all the emails that I receive. This does not mean that I 

haven't carefully considered your email. I prioritise urgent emails as well as those from my New South 
Wales constituents. 

  

In the meantime, you may be interested in visiting: 

My Facebook page www.facebook.com/SenatorBrianBurstonNSW/  

mailto:Senator.Burston@aph.gov.au
mailto:secretary@firestickestate.com
http://www.facebook.com/SenatorBrianBurstonNSW/


Please see my profile at latest update at the link 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=207807  

  

Thank you once again for taking the time to contact me. Your comments are important to me. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Brian Burston | Federal Senator for New South Wales 

  

Electorate Office   

Level 1,  

43 -43A The Boulevarde, 

TORONTO NSW 2283 

Phone (02) 49 591 044/ 1300 498 639 

Senator.Burston@aph.gov.au  
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